
AND UNIVERSITY 

1050 MERCHANDISE MART• CHICAGO• ILLINOIS• 60654 

Dr. John A Hannah 
President 
~Iichigan State University 
East Lansing , Mich . 48824 

Dear Dr . Hannah : 

TELEPHONE : 467-6700 

June 1 , 1966 

I appreciate very much receiving the complete statement on the 
Michigan State University project in Vietnam. Since there has 
been a lot of conversation about this project , I thought it only 
appropriate that I have the official statement on hand in t he 
event that comments or statements were made by any editorial con­
tributors on the subject . 

I thank you for your prompt response to my inquiry . 

ll.'WH:lh 

Harold W. Herman 
Editor 
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